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Pictures in front page:                             

1. Quality Day Awards 

2. Year End Prayer (2024) 

3. Untunjambili Hospital Wellness Day –Fun  Day 

4. Year Opening Prayer 
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INTERNAL NEWSLETTER/ IZINDABA ZANGAPHAKATHI 

STAY INFORMED 

QUALITY DAY 

WELNESS DAY   YEAR OPENING PRAYER 

YEAR  

END 

PRAYER 

(2024) 

                     These are the highlights of 

what has been going on within  the 

facility of  Untunjambili Hospital. It 

has been shown by the pictures. 

You can continue  peruse the pages 

to find out more. 
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INTERNAL NEWSLETTER/ IZINDABA ZANGAPHAKATHI 

First left picture: is the Lady of the house Ms. 
N.C Ndadane 

The middle picture is Mrs M.E. Shabane -GJGM 
Acting CEO, our Guest Speaker, . 

The 3rd picture: Mrs   N.C. 
Lushaba M&E Manager our     

Program Director. 

UNTUNJAMBILI HOSPITAL  

Quality Day & Batho Pele Awards Event 
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Untunjambili had hosted a Quality Day & Batho Pele 
awards on 14 November 2024.  

The QAM-Ms L.F Gwala together with the planning 
Team had worked tirelessly to make sure that the day 
become a success. It was meant to encourage the 
staff that their excellency in rendering of service is 
acknowledged. 

Communications Team lead by Mrs SGW Bonongwe 
had also rewarded those who have received more 
compliments from clients. The aim was to ensure that 
the customer care is standardized to whoever enters 
the gates of Untunjambili Hospital. An appreciation 
goes to some employees & Gijima Security Company 

who sponsored the event. 
End of the story                             
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INTERNAL NEWSLETTER/ IZINDABA ZANGAPHAKATHI. 
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   YEAR END PRAYER -2024/UMKHULEKO WOKUPHELA KONYAKA 2024 

      

STAY INFORMED IQHAWELETHU NEWS 

‘What a wonderful day we had on             
18 November 2024”. Year End Prayer       

has been part of Untunjambili              
Hospital  for many years. The staff               
is lucky to have Management that        

believes in Living God. 

Some community members attended  
prayer and had given  feedback that               

it helped the a lot with their                 
personal issues.  

An appreciation goes to Pastor M. B. 
Shezi & his other half Mrs P.N. Shezi-
AGC, Pastor Senzo Gasa - ILLZ,    

  Hospital                          
  Board Chairperson 
  Mr. M. Gumede,          

             Pastor M.I Bhengu-                 
     Assembly of God,  

   ,  

 

 

 

Ms. SZD Dladla-Sign                  
Language Pastor Radebe– 
KSB, Pastor H. W. Ngidi-KSB 
Mission Pastor B. Hlongwa-
ne-KSB and Ms. P. Bhengu– 
Assemblies of God 

Thank you so much, you re-
ally are Servants of God, 
coming from different places 
just to deliver and share the 
word of God. May your work 
be remembered by the          
Almighty. 
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UNTUNJAMBILI WELLNESS DAY 

 

 

discussing about the good weather and 

safety of employees. There were three 

groups: 5, 13 and 26 Km.  

Seen below is CEO– Ms. C.N. Ndadane 

who is always leading by example, in 

Batho Pele Language it is called                                                                                             

‘LEADERSHIP AND STRATEGIC                                            

EXCELLENCE” 

Untunjambili Hospital had their Fun Walk on 14 February 2025.I 

assume Mr. T.S. Zuma (EAPP) had a meeting with God,   
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YEAR OPENING PRAYER FEBRUARY 2025 

Pastor Z.S. Jali   who 

is working in           

Pharmacy had 

shared a powerful 

word of God. 

Daniel 1: 12-16 

‘Daniel requested 

they are given only 

vegetables & water 

to drink’  refer to 

your bible 
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The employees of Untunjambili Hospital staff had donated shoes to Khatha Primary School Leaners 

on the 11th of March 2025. This an annual initiative.  

Ms. C.N. Ndadane-CEO of Untunjambili Hospital had                              

established, implemented, and led by example the Project of 

Giving Back to the   

Community every year 

during the beginning of 

the year. This year 

2025, Khatha Primary 

School was the chosen. 

The iLembe Health  

District Team, Untunjambili CEO 

and some EXCO members Mr N. 

Sithole Ward 01 Councillor who is 

the Chairperson of Ward 01 War 

Room were part of the Team that 

visited the school. Mrs Khoza the  

Khatha Primary School Principal 

and Mr Zungu      

who is a School 

Security had 

shared some challenges 

of working in such deep 

rural area. The          

feedback moment was 

very emotional when 

they shared that it  was 

the first time they are 

visited by another       

Department for this kind 

of support. The Learners 

and teachers were overwhelmed and they 

even sang a nice song as a sign of appreciation.                                                                             
“KEEP UP THE WORK UNTUNJAMBILI HOSPITAL  STAFF, YOUR GENEROUSY IS ACKNOWLEDGED” 

UNTUNJAMBILI HOSPITAL  
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UNTUNJAMBILI HOPSITAL EMPLOYEES GIVING BACK TO THE COMMUNITY 
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The goodbye has never been easy. It was a celebration and a hard  

moment when some close staff members were bidding farewell for  

Sr. NP Ngubane on 20 March 2025.  The cake says it all, the level of 

love and the connection she had with her colleagues. 
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BIDDING FAREWELL TO PHC SUPERVISOR-SR NP NGUBANE 

FAREWELL MRS N.P. NGUBANE, ENJOY A HEALTHY STAY AT HOME!!!!!!!!!!!!!! 
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The CHW’s have shown their appreciation to Mrs NP 

Ngubane. They expressed their gratitude through a 

beautiful big gift that Mrs NP Ngubane and Mrs N. 

Ngidi are holding on the picture. Don’t tell that I told 

you but it is a washing machine.   

   

   

   

Untunjambili Gateway 
Clinic was also on fire, I 
wish I knew what that 
big gift they are holding 
is, You would have 
known already, anyway 
we see it is something 
very huge. They dedi-
cated the Quality time 
they spent together 
with Mrs NP Ngubane. 

“THIS IS A BEAUTIFUL 
STAGE EVER” ENJOY!! 
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BIDDING FAREWELL TO PHC SUPERVISOR-SR NP NGUBANE 

THE COMMUNITY HEALTH CARE WORKERS   

HAVE OUTLINED THEMSELVES 

UNTUNJAMBILI GATEWAY CLINIC 

HAVE SAID THEIR  GOODBYE 
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Untunjambili Hospital DMN, AMN’s and OMN’s had celebrated the depart of Sr. N.P. Ngubane-
PHC Supervisor. She has been part of Untunjambili Hospital for 38 years. She served              

Untunjambili Community and the surrounding areas . She worked and never faced any                        
disciplinary charges until she finished the service. She was taken out to the restaurant for a 

buffet. Her daughter Zimbili Ngubane who accompanied her was overwhelmed by the way her 
mother was celebrated 

by her colleagues.                               
Sr. N.P Ngubane PHC 

Supervisor started   
serving Untunjambili                

Hospital from 
16/06/1988– 1994 as 

staff nurse from 1995 to 
2005/07/1,she then got a 

position as a                       
Professional Nurse and 
then she moved to  CNP 

post in 2006/07/01– 
2008/06/31 and she got 
her last position as an 
OMN until her until her       

retirement time 31 
March 2025 

This was day well spent. 
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BIDDING FAREWELL TO PHC SUPERVISOR-SR NP NGUBANE 

Mrs N.P. Ngubane & her 

Daughter Miss Zimbili 

Ngubane 

Above pic: From far right is                                 

AMN B.L. Hlongwane, AMN S.P. Sibisi, 

OMN N.P. Ngubane/uSingaye, OMN ND 

Libela, M&E N.C. Lushaba & OMN V.S. 

Mweshe.  

From far left DMN –IMF Buthelezi,   OMN  

N. Titus,  OMN P. Madlala, PHC Trainer 

L.O. Ngubane 
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BIDDING FAREWELL TO LAUNDRY SUPERVISOR= MS MN XULU 

Ms. MN Xulu started           

working at Untunjambili 

Hospital as Linen Orderly  

from the 1st of July 1990, 

she was promoted to   

Laundry Supervisor from 

01 July  1998 –December 

2021.  

January 2022, she started 

working as Switchboard  

Operator until her           

retirement date 31st of    

December 2024  

Mrs N. Madonsela– Admin 

Clerk Supervisor is seen 

giving her a gift as a                

token of appreciation.    

“Management and staff of 

Untunjambili Hospital wish 

all the retired staff a 

healthy long life” 



 12 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

12 

                             

 

QUALITY DAY AWARDS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Untunjambili Hospital is mothering 3 clinics : 

Untunjambili Gateway Acting OMN-Sr Zondi 

Amandlalathi OMN– Ms N.D. Libela 

Mphise Clinic OMN– Mrs N. Titus 

For any enquiries regarding these Clinics, you can contact Hospital PRO SGW Bonongwe                                       
on 076 290 7200 or DMN I.M.F Buthelezi on 065 841 0114 

Untunjambili Hospital, P./Bag X.216, Kranskop, 3268 

CEO: Email. nontobeko.ndadane@kznhealth.gov.za/ nontobekondadane1@gmail.com 

PRO: Email. Smangele.mthembu@kznhealth.gov.za 

    Tel: 033 444 1707/ 1808/0126/0129 
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